
 
 
Short-term Rental Lottery Minutes 
 
On Tuesday, November 15th, 2022, at 10 am in the Clubhouse, the 2023 Short-Term Rental (STR) lottery 
was held to allocate the 14 to be approved from the 25 members who had applied for 2023 STR status. 
  
Those present were Board Vice President Mark Dibble; volunteer conductor members Bree Davis, Mark 
Kirkland, Shoshanna Scheffer; Gretchen Froelich; member Susan Lawer; Staff member Stacey Browning 
 

2023 Short Term Lottery Results 

 

PLEASE NOTE that being drawn does not automatically ensure your property is authorized for short-
term rental in 2023. Final approval will be granted if you submit payment, by check, cash or money 
order for the 2023 STR fee of $1,300 by December 15, 2022, to the Association office. 
 


